
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Friday, February 26, 2021 3:08:12 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2021 2:01 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-26

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Robert Sherk

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
In a recent letter from Hydro One, I received notice that my hydro rates could increase by as much as 100% next
year. This is unacceptable as it would make the cost of hydro unaffordable to many. Please reject this unfair
proposal.
Thank you,
Robert Sherk, 

-- Attachment --




